COPY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

ENCLOSURE
14th August, 1947.

S
Dear s5ir,

I duly received gour cablegram of the 1l3th instant
from Amsterdam regarding the steamer "CHRYSSOULA" and much
regret that your visit was a waste of tlme.

As you will see from my copy of letter enclosed, I
am taking the matter up energetically with the Owners here
and will forward their comments if and when they are received.

Meantime you should arrange for & sultable amount
to be added to the Amsterdam fees fully to sover your services
and expenses, together with our cable expenses here which
amount to 18/3d.

Yours faithfully,
Clerk tn the
Classification Committee

é P. Il. Van der VWeel, 78q.
@ ROTTERDAM. -
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